PPL Newsroom

2010 Corporate Sustainability Report
Highlights PPL Corporation's Commitment
to Community, Environment and Safety

PPL Corporation (NYSE: PPL) on Thursday (12/23) published its 2010 Corporate Sustainability Report, which
highlights the company's commitment to environmental stewardship, public and employee safety, customer
focus and corporate citizenship.

"Throughout its 90-year history, PPL has been a vital member of the communities we serve by providing world-
class service in a cost-effective way, with an abiding sense of environmental and social responsibility, creating
value for PPL shareowners, providing good jobs and improving the quality of life in the places we do business,"
said William H. Spence, chief operating officer of PPL Corporation.

"The corporate sustainability report allows us to share with our customers, shareowners and the public the
successes and challenges we face as we work to meet our commitments to them," he said.

PPL's 2010 Corporate Sustainability Report provides information on PPL's 2009 environmental, safety, social and
economic performance. The report can be downloaded at www.ppl/web.com/corporateresponsibility.

For additional information regarding PPL's financial performance as well as environmental, safety and
community initiatives, visit the corporate website, www.pp/web.com.

PPL Corporation, headquartered in Allentown, Pa., owns or controls about 19,000 megawatts of generating
capacity in the United States, sells energy in key U.S. markets, and delivers electricity and natural gas to about
5.2 million customers in the United States and the United Kingdom. More information is available at
www.pplweb.com.
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